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Subject: OPB	
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  Field	
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  at	
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From: Barbara	
  Allen
To: Michael	
  Wong

Hi Michael,
 
OPB is happy to announce that we have a new job opportunity (see below).  Please share this
information with the members of New Media Innovation Lab at ASU Walter Cronkite School of
Journalism and Mass Communication.
 
Thank you very much!
 
Barb
 
--
Barbara Allen | HR Coordinator 
7140 SW Macadam Avenue | Portland, OR | 97219
503-445-1885 office | 503-445-1859 fax
 

Giving voice to the community.  Connecting Oregon and its neighbors.  Illuminating a wider world.
 

 
OPB Seeks Field Producer
 
OPB is looking for a Field Producer for an NSF funded project which includes a four-part
national public television series and website. This position will run for approximately forty
weeks beginning in January 2016. This salaried, exempt position is a full time, regular
status position with benefits. For more information and instructions on how to apply, go to:
http://www.opb.org/about/careers/. OPB is an Equal Opportunity Employer.
 

http://www.opb.org/about/careers/

